
 

 

 

 

Alabama Prescribed Fire Council Annual Meeting 

SPONSORSHIP REQUEST 

“From the burn plan to mop up, how to maximize burn days”  

Thursday, September 8, 2022 

IN PERSON & VIRTUAL MEETING 

Jefferson State Community College, Clanton AL 

1850 Lay Dam Road, Clanton AL 

Exit 212 off I-65, South on AL-145 

Alabama Prescribed Council membership consists of Certified Prescribed Fire Managers, private landowners, and land 

managers from across Alabama & other southeastern states.  Members represent all facets of forest industry, private 

landowners, industrial and government foresters, private consultant foresters, government agencies, & resource managers.  

We are asking for you to consider yoking with us at this year’s event by providing financial sponsorship support for the 

September meeting.  We are going to do BOTH in person and virtual annual meeting to facilitate those who want to attend 

in person and those who want to do the meeting virtually.  Your participation will assist our organization in providing a 

high-quality meeting for stakeholders and address this topic for those engaged in burning as well as those wanting to ramp 

up their use of prescribed fire.  The agenda is being developed and will be posted on the ALPFC website soon.   

 

We are expecting 300 or more people to attend this in person/virtual meeting format.  Sponsorships are $300.00 for the 

normal face to face annual meeting venue.  If you decide to sponsor and provide your logo, we will display the logo and 

provide recognition of your company/organization sponsorship throughout the meeting.  Your sponsorship also gives you 

one complimentary registration and a space (table) along the wall at the meeting venue.  The meeting will be approved for 

6 hours of continuing education and also count towards Certified Burn Manager CFE recertification documentation.  

Checks can be made out to “ALPFC” and mailed to Alabama Forestry Commission, Attention Marti Davis, 513 Madison 

Ave, Montgomery AL 36104.  Thank you for considering this request and we hope you will be able to sponsor this year.   

 

Nathan Hatch 

Chair, ALPFC      

 

“Prescribed fire is a SAFE way to apply a natural process, ensure ecosystem health & reduce wildfire risk”                       

oin us on face book:   "ALABAMA PRESCRIBED FIRE COUNCIL"  

www.alpfc.org 

”  

“To protect, conserve, and expand the safe use of prescribed fire on Alabama’s fire adapted landscape.”  


